Dear Edgewood Middle School Parents,

I hope this letter finds everyone healthy and safe. This is a unique and unprecedented time in our state and country. We hope that the COVID-19 pandemic will come and go quickly so that we can return to what we know as normal.

The teachers at Edgewood Middle School are working hard to put together activities your students can work on and complete during this time. Many activities were sent home on Friday. Some teachers are working through Google Classroom. We realize that not all families have access to the technology, so we are working on making paper copies available.

If you need a paper copies here are the dates and times for pickup:

- Monday, March 23rd 10:00AM-12:00PM
- Wednesday, March 25th 10:00AM-12:00PM

For those families that do not have internet access, paper copies will be located at the front entrance of the building. They will be separated by grade level and teacher.

If you have any sickness during this time, please stay at home and schedule a time when you are healthy to pick up materials. My email is provided below.

We encourage your child to work through the activities to stay engaged and on a modified school routine so they are prepared to learn once schools are reopened. These are skills the teachers want the students to practice. There are no time limits on these activities. If any of the materials contain due dates, please disregard. Google Classroom requires a due date to be included in order to provide your students with assignments. Allow your child to work on these activities at their own pace.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to reach out to me or your child's teacher.

Stay healthy and safe,

Jim Dallio
Principal - Edgewood Middle School
jim.dallio@edgewoodschools.net